
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 8, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Life is my college. May I graduate well, and earn some honors!

— Louisa May Alcott
OPERATION PENNIES:
Let's all put forth an effort to convert our pennies into dollars and reach our 
goal of $3,500 for the Sheryl Ignell Memorial Organ. If you have not received 
your 25 pennies, pick them up at the Administration Office before vacation.
STUDENTS ON PAYROLL:
Please include with your time sheet, or bring separately, a self-addressed, 
stamped envelope. This will enable us to send your check to you which normally 
comes out on the 15th.
LOST:
A camera was lost in Perks lounge. A reward is offered if it is returned. Contact 
Michelle McKinley in 320.
ALL SCHOOL BANQUET:
Here's a great and fun opportunity for all of you who plan on going "stag" to the 
banquet. There will be a special "stag table" for you and there will be a school 
bus to take you over. Also, we would like to have you stay and help clean-up.
A group of kids did this a couple of years ago and they had lots of fun! Anyone 
who would like to do this, please put your name in at the Receptionist Desk in 
the Administration Building.
FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE:
Time_____________ Monday Tuesday___________ < Wednesday
8:00 - 9=50 1 MWF 

1 M-F
All English 
Comp, classes 

1,2 TTh 
2 TTh

2 MWF 
2 M-F

10:00 - 11:50 5 MWF 3 MWF A MWF
5 M-F 3 M-F A M-F

1:00 2:50 6 MWF A,5 TTh 3,A TTh
6 M-F 5,6 TTh


